
 
October 27, 2020 
 
Mr. Bruce Yarnall  
Historic Preservation Operations Manager  
DC Office of Planning  
1100 Fourth Street, SW, Suite E650  
Washington, DC 20024  
 
Re: Raze Permits for 1511, 1513, and 1515 A Street, NE 
 
Dear Mr. Yarnall: 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting​1​ on October 8, 2020, our Commission voted 
5-0-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support the raze applications for accessory 
garages at the three properties at 1511, 1513 and 1515 A Street A Street NE. The demolition of these 
accessory structures is in line with the plans that our ANC, DCRA and the OP have already reviewed 
and approved, and will not impact the historic nature of the neighborhood. Our support is conditional 
on the raze application only including the accessory garage structures, and no other part of the home. 
Our support is also conditional on the plans for the development of these properties still following the 
plans that were submitted and reviewed in February, 2019 (see attached). 
 
Please be advised that Brad Greenfield and I are authorized to act on behalf of ANC 6A for the 
purposes of this case. I can be contacted at amberanc6a@gmail.com and Mr. Greenfield can be 
contacted at brad.greenfield@gmail.com.  
 
 
On behalf of the Commission,  

 

Amber Gove 
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A  

  

1 ANC6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoogroups.com, anc- 6a@yahoogroups.com, 
and newhilleast@groups.io, at ​www.anc6a.org​ ​and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 

http://www.anc6a.org/


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 

  



 

 

 



 
 

 
 


